
Celena Chen

From: Celena Chen

Sent: Thursday, December 6, 2018 5:33 PM
To: 'reylagraber@aol.com'
Cc: LARAWEISIGER; Dave Rudat

Subject: Sunshine Ordinance Complaint
Attachments: Revised Planning Board Agenda - December 10, 2018

Dear Ms. Graber,

It was a pleasure to meet you by telephone. I'm sending this e-mail as a followup to our telephone conversations
yesterday and this evening regarding your Sunshine Ordinance Complaint filed on December 4th.

As discussed, the City Planning Board will conduct a public hearing on the proposed hotel located at 2900 Harbor Bay
Parkwayon Monday, December 10th. Iencourage you to attend the Planning Board meeting and submit oral and/or
written comments to express your concerns about the proposed hotel.

In addition, the September 25, 2018 letter from BCDC to the applicant has been included in the supporting materials for
the December 10th Planning Board meeting in a revised agenda packet that was distributed by e-mail today (please see
Item 7-B, Public Comment as of 12-6-18, on the attached agenda).

During our discussion, Iasked if inclusion of the BCDC letter in the revised agenda materials resolves your Sunshine
Ordinance Complaint. Your initial position was that it did not, but you stated that you would let me know if you change
your position.

Let me know if you have any questions or need additional information.

Kind regards,

Celena Chen

Celena H. Chen

Assistant City Attorney
City of Alameda
2263 Santa Clara Avenue, Room #280
Alameda, CA 94501
(510)747-4788
cchen@alamedacityattorney.org

Confidentiality Notice: This email message, including any attachments, is sent by the Office of the City
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confidential and/or privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use, disclosure, or distribution is
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